End of Life Notification

Dear Valued Terasic Customer,

Terasic Technologies always commits to provide the highest quality products and services to our valued customers. As the leading global
provider of high-performance and high quality FPGA development kit manufacturer, we know all too well that technology advances and due
the advancement of technology, some products need to be discontinued to make room for the expansion and advancement of new and
innovative technologies that allow us to keep leading the field in FPGA development.

As such, we are issuing this End of Life letter to inform you that the DEO-Nano-SoC/Altera Atlas-SoC Kit will no longer be produced.
Terasic understands how important this kit is to your overall needs. Our newer technology provides overall better performance and
efficiency in the same or similar applications that the DEO-Nano-SoC/Altera Atlas-SoC Kit were applied previously.

EOL Product Replacement Products

DEO-Nano-SoC/Atlas-SoC Kit Terasic DE10-Nano

Terasic will accept ""Last Time Buy'* orders till inventory depletes. Although we will attempt to accommodate all requirements, it is highly
recommended that orders be placed as far in advance as possible. Acceptance of last-time-buy orders is subject to product availability and at
the discretion of Terasic Inc. Every effort will be made to fulfill these orders. The inventory is limited, so orders will be taken on a first-come,
first-served basis.

We sincerely appreciate your use of Terasic DEO-Nano-SoC/Altera Atlas-SoC Kit and hope that this notice will give you plenty of time to
handle this transition.

Don't hesitate to contact us if any additional help is needed, thank you.



